
We respectfully request to be allowed to install a driveway along the west side of the 550 Lunt building. 

Every day a lot of cars come to our auto repair business, both customers and part suppliers. We have 

very limited parking space on the street. The driveway would solve the parking problem because our 

customers would be able to park safely in our parking lot in the back and then use the driveway to leave 

without interfering with the cars entering and leaving the shop. The new driveway would definitely 

increase the safety of our employees and customers.   


